
    

     

     

   

    

    

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

    

     

  

  

   

   

 

          

 

  

 

              

   

 

                  

                  

                  

              

 

 

 

  

 
  

    

   

 

Micropay Pty Limited 

ABN 40 071 007 326 

Level 2, 67 Albert Avenue 

Chatswood NSW 2067 

T 1300 729 229 

F 02 9884 4066 

www.sagemicropay.com.au 

Monday, 20 February 2012 

The Manager,
 

Contributions and Accumulations Unit,
 

Personal and Retirement Income Division,
 

The Treasury
 

Langton Crescent
 

PARKES ACT 2600
 

Email: payslipsuper@treasury.gov.au 

Re: Exposure Draft 013 – “Payslip Reporting of Superannuation Contributions” 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to your Exposure Draft 013 entitled “Payslip Reporting of Superannuation Contributions”, dated 

14 February 2012. 

I would like to note that in general, software developers require at least 6 months to implement and 

test software changes. In particular, if the change is not related to the tax year, the changes should 

not occur during the time when payroll staff are the busiest ie in July. Preferably changes such as 

superannuation information on payslips should be effective on the 1st January of the year. 

Best Regards, 

Swee Yeo 

National Software Development Manager, 

Sage MicrOpay 

www.sagemicropay.com.au

